
 

 

Paying for School Dinners 

 

Costs as at 1st September 2022 

Price per day £2.34 

Price per week £11.70 

 

• Dinners should be paid for through your ParentPay account (if you don’t have one, please 

speak to the office). 

• We would advise you to credit your ParentPay account regularly to ensure you remain in 

credit. 

• If your dinner money debt goes above £10 you will receive reminder letters from school. 

• If your dinner money debt rises above £25 your account may be stopped in which case your 

child would need to be provided with a packed lunch. 

• Should you have any difficulty paying for dinners please contact the school as quickly as 

possible so arrangements can be made to clear the debt. 

• The Governors’ Finance Committee will be informed of any arrears at each meeting. 

 

 


